
Wednesday, November 13, 2024

Bittersweet Farm  New Years Day Trial 
Update
This trial is weather permitting. Due to the need to plan for Porto potty and other logistics, pre entry is needed. Entries are now open and close December 25th. Checks will not be cashed until December 31 to allow for handlers to withdraw in case of inclement traveling weather. The trial will be postponed or cancelled if the weather is too wintery or too dangerous for travel. There will be prizes to 5th place and if there is a big enough entry, there will be monetary prizes to 5th place.
The entry is now available at www.nebca.net. Make checks out and mail to Carol Campion, 109 Hammond Hill Rd, Hampton Ct. Any questions please write to me at carcampion06247@gmail.com

